~New Hope News~
DivorceCare~

DivorceCare is a weekly seminar/support group that can help heal you from the hurt of divorce.  We welcome all who are separated or divorced. We are in need of volunteers to help with this ministry. We are in need of men and women who have gone through a divorce, annulment, or separation to help facilitate. If you have a passion to encourage people who are experiencing separation or divorce or if you have a survival testimony, please contact Pastor Kobi Phillipps, 
715-431-0187, or by email at grizz_one@hotmail.com. We will supply the materials needed.
2018-2019 Seniors~

If you are a Senior this school year please notify the church office no later than October 1st. This allows time to give the quilting ladies the names of the graduates so they can put thought and prayer into the individual quilts that will be given to the graduates in the spring on Graduation Sunday.
New Members~

New Hope is accepting new members this fall. If you are interested in becoming a member please see Pastor or Casey.
Grantoberfest~
September 22 New Hope will be handing out free ice cream at Grantoberfest. Please mark your calendar to come by and get a cone or volunteer to help hand out cones. We will again have a soft serve machine donated by the Dairy Queen in St Croix Falls
Save the Date~ Mark your calendar. On October 13 we will be having a women’s event entitled God, Girlfriends, & Chocolate. If you are planning to attend please RSVP to Debi Smith as lunch will be provided. Please see the Flyer in the fellowship hall for more information.

Men’s Bible Study- 

 This study meets at “The Country Store" On Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. Ted Knutson is facilitating this study.

Congregational Prayer ~

Everyone in the congregation is invited to join us for a weekly congregational prayer time.  The prayer meeting is here at the church on Wednesday afternoons from 2 to 3:00 p.m.
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